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chetwynd villas 21/05/2017  10:43:502017/2383/P INT mr & mrs Ingham As far as we can see the changes that have been made do not address the objections raised 

in relation to the previous application. This being the removal of the mansard roof at the 

second floor level with the edition of another floor on the third level.

we are concerned this will increase light pollution, overshadowing,overlooking and a loss of 

sky and sunlight into the gardens and properties of Chetwynd Villas.

40 Swains Lane

London N6 6QR

19/05/2017  18:21:112017/2383/P SUPPRT Martin Lewy I live locally and have enjoyed Grove End House for many years. I’ve looked through the 

documents and consider this to be a sensitive scheme that compliments this handsome 

building. The development works are restrained and well considered;  I particularly appreciate 

the removal of the low quality alterations to the facades and the restoration works proposed.

40 Swains Lane

London N6 6QR

19/05/2017  18:21:272017/2383/P SUPPRT Martin Lewy I live locally and have enjoyed Grove End House for many years. I’ve looked through the 

documents and consider this to be a sensitive scheme that compliments this handsome 

building. The development works are restrained and well considered;  I particularly appreciate 

the removal of the low quality alterations to the facades and the restoration works proposed.

10 Camden Mews 22/05/2017  15:46:102017/2383/P COMMEM

AIL

 Kate Cullinan It is clear that this beautiful grade 2 listed building needs some care and attention and I am 

so pleased that Kelly and Michael are generously investing their time and money in it. There 

are so many buildings that aren't so lucky, and fall into disrepair. Their proposals look very 

sympathetic and will bring the degree of care necessary to future proof the House. The 

scheme for the roof is thoughtfully designed and picks up on the original proportions of the 

Georgian facade. We look forward to this scheme being realised.

23 Patshull Road

NW5 2JX

22/05/2017  11:19:022017/2383/P SUPPRT Jeff McMillan & 

Connie Parker

We have lived in Kentish Town for several years and use HIghgate Road every week to go to 

the Heath and beyond. The design for this addition looks really interesting and contemporary 

while remaining discreet and respectful of the existing facades. The thing that makes London 

great and so unique as a European city is its ability to mix styles and reveal an evolving 

architecture and this looks like a good example of that.
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